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VOTE FOR SEIU HEALTHCARE

As a member of SEIU Healthcare, you 
currently enjoy membership in the Multi-
Sector Pension Plan (MSPP).

This target defined benefit pension was 
created by SEIU Healthcare and CUPE for 
members who work in sectors where it has 
been challenging, if not impossible, to find 
a good registered pension plan.

The last time SEIU Healthcare members were 
forced to go to OPSEU in a PSLRTA, they were 
not approved by the plan’s Board of Directors 
to remain in the MSPP. We do not want that 
to happen to you. If you become an OPSEU 
member, there is a risk that you might not be 
able to continue in the plan.

!
Your vote for SEIU 

Healthcare is a vote for 
retirement security!
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